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Transit Detour Process 
 

Recommendation of the Committee 
That in addition to a digital approach, Saskatoon Transit continue using physical notices 
for bus detours and changes at the impacted bus stops. 

 
History 
At the November 4, 2019 Standing Policy Committee on Transportation meeting, a 
report of the General Manager, Transportation and Construction dated November 4, 
2019 was considered. 
 
Your Committee received a letter submitting comments from Shirley Koob, along with 
presentations from the following:  
 

 Robert Clipperton, Bus Riders of Saskatoon 

 Marjaleena Repo 

 Louis Mayrand 

 Peter Gallen 
 
Your Committee also resolved that the Administration report back to the appropriate 
Committee on how they have worked to strengthen information and communication on 
notices for digital, phone and paper approaches for changes to bus routes, including 
engagement with stakeholders; and that the Administration report back to the Standing 
Policy Committee on Transportation on options to improve communication between 
road detours and Saskatoon Transit. 
 
Attachment 
1. November 4, 2019 report of the General Manager, Transportation and Construction 
2. October 14, 2019 email from Shirley Koob 


